March 8, 2020

Billy Davis
651 Longbranch Road
Dunn, NC 28334

Re: Notice to Remove Junk Cars

Dear Mr. Davis:

This Notice is to inform you that you need to remove all junk cars from the property located at
651 Longbranch Road, Dunn by April 6, 2020. This is to ensure that you meet code accordingto
Harnett County’s Planning Department. If not removed, we will take action on April 7, 2020.

You will be responsible for any expenses incurred in the removal of the junk cars.

Billy Davis Date



